
From: Cirencester Info info@cirencester.gov.uk
Subject: Invite: Cirencester Waterways: Environment and People Symposium, June 12th 2024

Date: 18 April 2024 at 08:13
To: Cirencester General welcome@cirencester.gov.uk

Good Morning
 
I’m pleased to share your invitation to the Cirencester Waterways: Environment and
People Symposium held on the June 12th 2024 at The Royal Agricultural University.
Please find attached the invitation and Symposium programme, including speakers and
the timeline of the day.
 
We look forward to seeing you there and would appreciate you confirming your
attendance by sending an RSVP to info@cirencester.gov.uk by the 31st May 2024.
 
Warm regards,
 
Natalie Reynolds
On behalf of The Symposium Planning Team
 
 
Judy Mills
Local Information Officer
 
Cirencester Town Council/Local Information Centre
Bingham House
1 Dyer Street
Cirencester, GL7 2PP
t: 01285 655646
w: www.cirencester.gov.uk
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